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CKE/SPO 
20 April 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
Clarification of Remote Learning in Year 11  
 
As we continue to await final clarification from Ofqual regarding Vocational 
Subjects, not GCSEs, we recommend that your child continues to complete any 
outstanding coursework to the best of their ability wherever possible, if they 
study any of the following subjects: 
 
Engineering 
Health and Social Care 
Sport 
Business and Enterprise 
Interactive Media 
Hospitality and Catering 
Performing Arts: music, dance or acting. 
 
If you have any questions about the completion of coursework, please contact 
your child’s form tutor in the first instance. 
 
In addition, we would also recommend that your child continues to follow and 
complete subjects that they are considering studying in Sixth Form or at college 
as good preparation.  For students wishing to go on to Post 16 education, the 
continuation of learning at this time is important.  
 
Our remote learning platform provides the expected amount of learning activities 
for the next two weeks, extended to three shortly.  This will be updated once we 
all become aware of the government’s next awaited announcement on 7 May. 
 
Thank you, as ever, for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr C Keen 
Principal 


